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Dear 5D parents/ carers,  

 

This half term 5D will be trialling the use of homework books, where they will compete a math 

and English homework in the front and then a topic question in the back.  The children were 

shown how to use the homework book on Friday and also shown examples.  

 

They will then have a timetabled slot towards the end of the week, to share their answers in 

class and the teacher to verbally feedback.  

 

Towards the end of the half term, we will be asking for parent feedback on this system.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the main office who can put 

you in contact with the class teacher.  

  
 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

 

Miss Millward  

Deputy Head  


